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June 7, 2011 
 
TO:  Alaska Mortgage Broker/Lender Licensees 
 
FROM:  Alaska Division of Banking and Securities – Consumer Finance Section 
 
RE:  NMLS Mortgage Call Report 
 
As of June 6, 2011, NMLS records reflect your company had not yet submitted the NMLS Mortgage Call 
Report.  All companies are required to submit this report in order to comply with the SAFE Act’s Mortgage 
Call Report requirement (AS 06.60.60.100 (c).     
 
Your company 1st quarter 2011 (January 1 – March 31) NMLS Mortgage Call Report was due to be filed 
through NMLS by May 15, 2011.  Our agency recognizes the minimized timeframe between the launch of 
the NMLS Mortgage Call Report functionality and the first deadline; therefore, the first system set 
deficiency for failure to file the 1st quarter data will be system set on June 16, 2011.   
 
 
What you need to do:  
 
You must log into your NMLS company account and complete the NMLS Mortgage Call Report under the 
Filing Tab.  Information about the NMLS Mortgage Call Report, including quick guides and “getting 
started” instructions can be found on the NMLS Resource Center – Mortgage Call Report page.   
 
Please be aware that Call Center volumes have been higher than normal during this period and you may 
experience longer wait times.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Marilyn White at 907-269-4594.   


